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I support a strong cap and invest policy.
 I support LC 19 with improvements for climate. 
I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. 
I am a parent, rural Oregonian, and small business owner who understands the
gravity of climate change and thus the inexcusability of our political leadership to do
nothing.
Let’s get on with implementing measures to slow climate change such as preserving
the last 3% of our old growth forests, keeping our state forests free of roads and
logging, legislating longer rotations on the tree farms, moving away from fossil fuels to
clean energy. We need to incentivize private land holders to keep their trees growing
and sequestering carbon. The science is clear that we must act quickly and
decisively. Now our politicians must do the responsible thing. 
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